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September 2022
Dear Parents and Guardians,

Welcome to the 2022-2023 school year at Gayhead Elementary School!  I hope you have had a fun and relaxing summer.  It has been a very busy summer here at school and we are all looking forward to an exciting and productive year.

GENERAL INFORMATION:

Arrival time at school is at 8:25 a.m. when the doors open.  The school day begins at 8:30 a.m.; children arriving after 8:30 a.m. will be marked “tardy.”  Riding the school bus will ensure that your child arrives on time.  If there is a day when you need to drive your child to school, the earliest drop off time is 8:25.  Please drop your child off at the lower parking lot so cars do not interfere with the arrival of buses.  Our staff members are there to ensure children’s safe arrival.  Your cooperation is appreciated.

PLEASE DO NOT ENTER THE BUS LANE UNTIL ALL BUSES, INCLUDING ANY LATE ARRIVING BUSES, HAVE DEPARTED.
PLEASE REMEMBER:   DO NOT PASS ANY SCHOOL BUS WHEN ITS RED LIGHTS ARE FLASHING.  PASSING A LOADING OR UNLOADING SCHOOL BUS ON SCHOOL PROPERTY (IN THE PARKING AREAS, OR ON THE STREET IS AGAINST NEW YORK STATE LAW).  
If you are picking up your child at dismissal, please remember to send a note with your child on the day you are picking up.  It is very important to clearly state the name of the person who is picking up.  Please park in the parking lot near the lower level entrance or in our main parking lot.  Our downstairs entry doors open at 3:00 p.m. for pick up.  Please enter through the lower level lobby near the primary playground. Inside, our staff members will assist you in signing out your child.  Please have your photo identification ready when you sign out.  PLEASE DO NOT GO DIRECTLY TO YOUR CHILD’S CLASSROOM.    We appreciate your cooperation in all of these matters.

As you can see, riding the school bus to and from school is certainly the easiest and preferred method of transportation. 

We would like to invite you to Parents As Partners meetings as follows: Wednesday, September 14 for Kindergarten, second, fourth and sixth grade.  Thursday, September 15 for first, third and fifth grade.    The purpose of these meetings is for your child’s teacher to explain the curriculum and what is planned for the school year.  Please read the reverse side of this letter for further information explaining the evening’s agenda.

Attached are some forms for your convenience.  Please make additional copies in case you need any of them again. It’s going to be a wonderful 2022-2023 school year!  If you have any questions, please feel free to call me at school at 227-1756.

Sincerely,

James Daley
James Daley
Principal
Gayhead Elementary School


15 Entry Road, Hopewell Jct., New York  12533


(845) 227-1756


FAX (845) 227-1764


James Daley, Principal
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The mission of the Wappingers Central School District is to empower all of our students with the competencies and confidence to challenge themselves, to pursue their passions, and to realize their potential while growing as responsible members of their community.


